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Office of the Chancellor – Miami Campus 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Dear prospective students, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

I understand that these are trying times for all of us, due to the current coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, and 

we at Albizu University (AU) value your safety and the safety of your family and friends. As such, I am sharing 

with you what we are doing here at AU, so that you have the same information as our current University 

community, especially since you are looking forward to being a part of our community. 

Our University officials continue to closely monitor the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and follow the safety 

guidelines provided by the CDC and the Florida Department of Health. The University has implemented its plan 

to deliver instruction fully online and all of our administrative offices including, admission, financial aid, 

registrar, and academic departments are fully functioning remotely.  Please be aware that our staff at these 

offices are accessible to you and are ready to assist you in anything you may need.  We are also taking 

precautionary measures, such as deep cleaning and sanitizing of all our facilities and actively monitoring our 

students, faculty and staff for any outbreaks.   

Our first priority is the safety of our students and university community; therefore, although, you may have 

heard this already, please continue to be safe as we move through the stages of this virus by washing your 

hands frequently, avoiding touching your face, and practicing social distancing.   

We look forward to supporting you with your educational goals and if you need to reach us, please call 305-
593-1223 extension 3136.   

You can also find important information through the following links: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/symptoms.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/transmission.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention.html 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tilokie Depoo 
 
Tilokie Depoo, Ph.D. 
Chancellor – Miami Campus 
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